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Tadlock Roofing Giving Family Life-Changing Gesture 

Pensacola, FL - Aug. 18, 2017 - Florida’s premier roofing contractor pledges with the 
growth of new locations opening across Florida to make a difference in the community 
one nail at a time. A Pensacola homeowner is reaping the benefits of that gesture 
during Tadlock Roofing’s Grand Opening and Ribbon-Cutting on Thursday, August 24 
at 10am where the company is set to present Pensacola’s Habitat for Humanity a 
certificate for a new roof for a homeowner in need. 


Pensacola Habitat Director of Neighborhood Revitalization, Peggy Fowler, says “the NR 
Board Committee is going to make a decision on which applicant will be chosen for the 
Tadlock roof in early September.” Habitat for Humanity currently has around seven 
applicants in need of major roof replacement and they rarely do them because the cost 
is so high. Once the homeowner is chosen, Tadlock will begin work right away. 


“This family can not afford the cost of a major roof replacement and needs someone to 
step-up and help,” says Dale Tadlock, owner/CEO of Tadlock Roofing. “I know there’s 
been times in my life where people have done that for me, and I want to be able to do 
that for others.” 


The Tadlock roof comes with a 10 Year Workmanship Warranty and a 50 Year 
Manufacturer Warranty from Owens Corning. The company offered a similar gift in 
2015 during their Jacksonville Grand Opening to a resident living in the Urban Core. 
The roof was covered by tarps and boards and the woman living in the home for 11 
years had no means to fix the roof. “Pensacola Habitat greatly appreciates this 
generous donation from Tadlock Roofing. The fact that they’ve made life better for 
other Habitat families across Florida shows what kind of company we’re partnering 
with, says Fowler. 


Tadlock Roofing is a family owned and operated business that has provided excellent 
service to North and Central Florida residents for more than 35 years. The Grand 
Opening and roof presentation is set to take place Thursday, August 24 at 10am at 185 
W Airport Blvd. Suite C, Pensacola, FL 32505. For media follow-up, contact Meagan 
Nixon at 850-688-2403 or meagan@tadlockroofing.com. For more information on 
Tadlock Roofing visit www.tadlockroofing.com or call (850) 542-3747. 
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